Patrick Marfleet

Senior Planning Officer,
London Borough of Camden,
Town Hall,

Judd Street,

London,

WC1H 9JE

7ABC Bayham Street (Planning reference number 2018/3647/P)
Dear Mr Marfleet

I hope you are well. I am writing to you to voice my support for the planed development
at 7ABC Bayham Street.

This is a great scheme that will offer clear benefits to the local area. It would be great for
local businesses form the hotel guests and new workers in the office space.

I hope that this application will be approved by the council.

Yours sincerely,




